
 

 

18th April 2024 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
RE: Educational Visit to the British Museum – St Martin. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have been fortunate in securing a school trip for 
Year 3/4 to visit the British Museum. This is to support the children’s learning in our Roman 
topic, during their visit, the children will be taking part in a ‘Legion Life Exhibition’ workshop 
as well as being able to view the vast Roman collections in the museum. 
 
This trip will take place on Monday 13th May 2024. We will be travelling by public 
transport, we will be leaving school by 9am and children must arrive at school on time in 
order to leave promptly. Lateness would result in missing our trains and therefore our 
designated time slots at the British Museum. We aim to be back to school by 3.00pm. 
 
There is no cost for this trip. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch, no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please. If you are in 
receipt of benefit related free school meals and would like your child to have a packed 
lunch provided by the school kitchen, you must call the school office no later than Monday 
6th May to place your order. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Bolshaw 
St Martin Class Teacher 


